
 

September 08, 2015 

 
Mr. Eric Flora 
Jobs and Benefits Administrator 
AWI/CareerSource ESCAROSA  
3670 -B North L. Street  
Pensacola, FL. 32505 

 

Dear Mr. Flora: 

A formal monitoring review of the Wagner-Peyser Program Job Order component has 
been completed. A total of 25 job orders, to include job development and H2B, have 
been evaluated and found to be in compliance with the federal; state and local 
guidelines.  There were no findings or observations noted. 

Thanks to you, Mrs. Copeland and your staff for the improved work that has been done 
in regards to the data entry and management of job order services. 

Respectfully,  

 
 
Mattie L Davis 
RWB1 WP Program Monitor 
mdavis@careersourceescarosa.com  
850-607-8700 x 294 

 

 

 


